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McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

746 UNIVERSITY STREET
TELEPHONE: UPTOWN 6920

FACULTY OF LAW
R. W. Lee, D.C.L., M.A. 

dean
30th September, 1921

The Principal
McGill University

Dear Principal:

The luncheon to uv John Bassett Moore has now been definite­

ly fixed for 12-45 pm. on Friday the 14th October, at the Wind- 

The subject of the address will be "The Judicial 

Process in International Relations."

The Faculty hope that you will be able to do us the honou-r 

of attending as one of our guests.

Sincerely yours

sor Hotel.
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